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Note to the File

Subject:  No LPAC MoM for Project : Construction of Demolished Homes for non
Refugee Families in Gaza Strip, PAL10-00047393

From: Tamer Qarmout, Programme Analyst M

Date: April, 2010

Prior to 2006 UNDP/PAPP operating procedures were under the umbrella of
UNOPS due to the special nature of PAPP within the context of the oPt.

Programme development was carried out in full consultation with key partners
and stakeholders however, the process was never fully systemized.

Audit recommendations in 2004/2005 put forward the idea of establishing a
systemized LPAC process, which was later applied once UNDP/PAPP officially
finalized the move from UNOPS to UNDP.

In 2007 The Programme guideline for project planning, reporting, monitoring and
evaluation identified and institutionalized the LPAC process to be applied
henceforth to all new programme initiatives.
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